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Executive Board meeting 27 September 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twentieth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the draft annual work plans and proposed projects 2022/2023 of the 
College Working Groups and advised on the allocation of resources, and the prioritisation in line with the 
strategic programming of Eurojust and its institutional priorities. 

The Executive Board reviewed the amended Single Programming Document 2021-2023 including an 
amended Budget 2021 and Annual Work Programme for 2021. 

The Executive Board reviewed the Single Programming Document 2022-2024 inclulding Budget 2022 and 
Annual Work Programme 2022.  

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Multi-Annual Strategy 2022-2024.  

The Executive Board discussed the proposed selection and recruitment process of the Data Protection 
Officer. 

The Executive Board reviewed the Revised Policy on External Representation. 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft rules on the secondment of national experts to Eurojust. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


